

Hello Families,

As we move into the final three months of school, we are busier than ever in our class. The learning that I watch unfold is amazing. It's a time when I say, "these kids are awesome, and I get to be a part of their learning." I truly thank each of you wonderful parents for giving me the privilege of knowing your children.

Our focus this month in geography will be Australia, "The land down under." We will be studying the map of Australia. Also, with the warmer weather comes insects and butterflies, so we will be learning about them. We will be studying parts of a butterfly, and the butterfly lifecycle! We also will be taking a look at 3-part cards of various insects.

I still need some volunteers for taking rugs and towels home on Friday's! You can sign-up to take them home, on the side of the snack calendar. That would be very much appreciated!

Parents of children who are planning on having their child stay for Kindergarten next year, I am still wanting to meet and discuss what next year will look like for your child! I am available before school from 7:00-8:30 a.m. or after school from 3:00 on. Let me know what time works best for you and we will set up a time to meet.

## Classroom dates and reminders:

Happy Birthday to Adeline, who's birthday is March 1<sup>st</sup>! (4 yrs old) Happy Birthday to Remy, who's birthday is March 18th! (5 yrs old)

**All School Bulletin** 

Thursday, March 2nd

Montessori Education Night@7pm

Friday, March 17th

St. Patrick's Day / Early Release @12:30pm

March 20th-24th

Spring Break—No School



Parent Teacher Conferences Coming in April